
NOTICE OF VACANCY 
ROLLING HILLS COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there are presently two vacancies on the 
Board of Directors of the Rolling Hills Community Services District (“RHCSD”). 
The first vacancy is a result of an expired four-year term for the period that 
runs through December 4, 2026. The second is the result of a vacated term 
that runs through December 16, 2024. The Board intends to consider filling 
one or both of the vacancies by appointment at its regular meeting on      
April 16, 2024.  
 
Candidates for the Board must be a voter in the district and must be able to 
exercise their independent judgment on behalf of the interests of RHCSD, 
including the residents, property owners, and the public as a whole.   
 
If interested, please send a Statement of Interest and Qualifications to:  
Rolling Hills Community Services District 
P. O. Box 5266 
El Dorado Hills, CA  95762 
Or email: csdclerk@gmail.com 

 
Please limit your statement to 100 words or less.  This Notice shall be posted 
in three conspicuous places in the district at least 15 days before the 
appointment is made.  It shall also be posted on the District’s website.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Linda Stone, Board Clerk/Secretary 
March 27, 2024 
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